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*Well done to Hedgehogs Class for their 100% attendance last week* 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Thanks to the parents, carers and extended families who 
came along last week to support our annual Sports Day. 
It was a fantastic day and the children demonstrated 
their skills in sportspersonship and teamwork. We were 
fortunate to be joined by students from King’s Academy, 
Ringmer, who supported with our morning events. It 
was also lovely to see last year’s Leavers giving up their 
Inset Day to help out! Thanks to the PTA for providing 
refreshments as it was well needed on such a hot day.  

 
Well done to the Year 6 children who won trophies for 
the Longest Throw, Longest Jump, Fastest Girl and 
Fastest Boy.  

 
Well done also to Dragons Team for winning the overall 
trophy.  

 

Sports Games Mark 2018 

 
We are delighted to announce that Hamsey has been 
awarded the Gold Sports Games Mark this year.   
The School Games Mark is a government led awards 
scheme launched in 2012 that rewards schools for 
their commitment to the development of competition 
across their school and into the community. Schools in 
England are able to assess themselves across bronze, 
silver and gold levels of the Mark. 
 
KS1 Trip  
Key Stage 1 enjoyed a trip to the Sealife Centre and 
Brighton Beach last week as part of their current 
Learning Journey. Thanks to the parents who joined us 
for this visit.  

 

  



 

Chailey Junior Sports Day 
Congratulations to the Year 5s (who represented 
Hamsey in place of the Year 6s) last week at the Chailey 
Junior Sports Day. They were brilliant ambassadors and 
achieved an amazing 4th place out of 9 schools in 
attendance.  

 
Fire Service visit 
Darren Grover from East Sussex Fire and Rescue joined 
Key Stage 1 classes last week to reiterate the 
importance of fire safety.  

 
Year 3/4 Forest School 
The children in Badgers have been enjoying their Forest 
School sessions with Sarah McLaughlin-Marlow. They 
will enjoy three consecutive sessions this term. 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

Join this year’s Summer Reading Challenge at 
www.eastsussex.gov.uk/src  

Other Sports News   
Well done to Nini Dymond who won a trophy for her 
participation in the Lewes Swimming Club Swimming 
Championships.  
 
Year 6 Residential  
It was a pleasure to accompany the Year 6 children to 
Windmill Hill for their recent residential. We enjoyed 
a variety of adventurous activities such as the giant 
swing, abseiling, raft building and the zip wire!  
The residential was extra special this year as the Year 
6 children from Plumpton and Barcombe joined us! 
This is part of the Skylark Federation’s commitment to 
supporting transition to secondary school.   
 

 
 

Dates for your diary! 
Please note these dates are not exhaustive and can be subject to change. 

July 2018 
Monday 9th & Tuesday 10th Chailey Induction Days 

Year 6  
Monday 9th Hedgehogs Class  

Celebration of Learning  
Tuesday 10th Foxes Class Assembly 9am 

Tuesday 10th & 17th  Reception  
Hamsey Gardening Project 

Thursday 12th  Year 5 Connect with 
Countryside - Ardingly 

Friday 13th Hamsey Arts Day 

Wednesday 18th Owls Production 7pm at 
Beechwood Hall 

Thursday 19th Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
10.45am 

LAST DAY OF TERM  

September 2018 

Monday 3rd & 
Tuesday 4th  

INSET DAYS 

Wednesday 5th FIRST DAY OF TERM 1 

With best wishes, 

            
Gemma Roxburgh              Stewart James 
Head of School                   Executive Head 


